
  

 

The Institute for Interdisciplinary Brain and Behavioral Sciences (Brain Institute) is 
conducting research to find out more about visual perception. 

To participate in this study, you must be older than 18 years of age, fluent in 
English, and have normal or corrected-to-normal vision. 

You will be asked to view a series of visual stimuli, identifying differences between 
them and/or adjusting their properties (e.g., color, opacity, and brightness). This 
will take no longer than 1 hour. Participation will take place at the Brain Institute 

(Orange site or Rinker site). There no risks associated with this study. 

Please email  
hopki123@mail.chapman.edu with any questions or if you 

would like to participate in this study. 

Volunteers Needed For Research Study: 
 

Matched stimuli pairs: exploring the feasibility of identical stimuli 
to investigate the neural substrate of conscious perception. 
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